
Hydrocarbon Sector Skill Council 
 

Date: 15.05.2024 

 

Subject: Extension of date of submission of proposal in Reference: 
HSSC/RFP/2024-25/01 issued on 25.04.2024 

 

 

1. Reference our Request for Proposal (RFP) published on our website on 
25.04.2024. 

 

2. It is for information of all concerned that the last date of submission of proposal 
has been extended  
 

3. The Proposals must be received to HSSC at the address specified in RFP 
clause no 6.7, by 1700 hours on or before 31st May 2024. 

 

4. All the prospective firm/agency advised to kindly keep referring HSSC’s website 
for regular updation. 
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